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Clarification for Area Table Submission 
 

 
FORT ST. JOHN – The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) is clarifying 
information needed for submission of Area Table details of pipeline Construction 
Plan(s).  
 
The Area Table within a pipeline Construction Plan defines areas of the disturbance and 
must show the total area of disturbance in land based hectares related to the pipeline 
right of way. The breakdown of area by segment is no longer required.  
 
The “From and To”(s) location, with corresponding UTMs (Universal Transverse 
Mercator), of each segment must be indicated on the Construction Plan as per current 
practice.  
 
Pipe specifications, diameter class and segment length, are broken down in the 
engineering section of KERMIT upon application submission and do not need to be 
included on the Construction Plan.  
 
Previously, Area Table detail required the breakdown of hectares by pipeline segment, 
the Commission is advising this is no longer required as the submission in land based 
hectares will standardize information received by the Commission, assisting clients and 
staff through a more efficient and streamlined process. 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact:  
 
John Dame 
Area Director, Application Review Front Counter BC 
Project Assessment and Compliance Assurance Division 
BC Oil and Gas Commission 
250.261.5732 
John.Dame@gov.bc.ca  

mailto:John.Dame@gov.bc.ca�

